Moore, Elizabeth
“

From: ‘ Crump, Clifton

Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 6:22 PM
To: Moore, Elizabeth

Subject: FW: ICE collaboration

For information only next agenda.

Clifton Crump
Fire and Police Commission
414-286-5064

From: MAIL, FPC

Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2019 10:38 AM
To: Crump, Clifton <ccrump@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: FW: ICE coilaboration

Renee Keinert
Fire and Police Commission
414-286-5072

From Dawd Collins <dbco§isns@me com>
Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2019 8:59 AM
To: MAIL, FPC <FPC@milwaukee gov>
Subject: ICE coilaboration

Commissioner Wilson, Commissioner DeVougas, Commissioner Crouther, Commissioner McKenzie,
Commissioner Soler, and Commissioner Cocroft:

As a concerned citizen, I urge the FCP to stop collaboration between the Milwaukee Police Department (MPD)
and Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) in deportations and the separation of Milwaukee families.

Currently, MPD's Standard Operating Procedure on Immigration, SOP 130, encourages officers to report
community members they encounter to ICE in a wide variety of circumstances. A coalition of immigrant rights
organizations, civil rights groups, and community leaders has introduced reforms to SOP 130 that would put a
stop to these anti-immigrant policies. Ending collaboration between MPD and ICE would decrease racial
profiling, increase public safety, and keep families together. We urge you to revise SOP 130 to stop
collaboration between MPD and ICE now!

Thank you for your time,
David Collins

2919 N Weil St.
Milwaukee, W1 53212



